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Dear Members, 

It’s hard to believe that the holiday season is upon us and that we are already preparing to enter 
2015!!  Time really does �y when you are having fun!  I am feeling fortunate during this holiday season 
to be leading such an exceptional group of professionals through Nassau Counselors’ Association.  
As I re�ect on the work that we do together, I am in awe of how much is accomplished through our 
collective volunteer efforts! 

The last few months have certainly been busy for NCA.  In September, we held a successful Fall Expo 
which served approximately 3000 students and 207 colleges.  This event was exceptionally well run, 
due to the leadership of Mary Marquez-Bell and Cynthia Rossi, and the hard work oftheir committee 
members; especially, Jackie Forman, who recruited, organized and led the many volunteers.  In Octo-
ber, we heldour Kick-Off Meeting, which was chaired by Kim Vereline.  This event proved to be a won-
derful networking and professional development opportunity for our members, and featured a fantas-
tic speaker from the College Board, who offered the latest information available on the redesigned 
SAT and graciously responded to some excellent questions from the audience.  As president, I want 
to thank everyone involved in making these signature events so successful. 

For those of you who attended the Kick-Off Meeting, you heard me say that we have set a member-
ship goal of 650 for the 14-15 year. I am thrilled to report that we have reached 600 members!  I would 
like to acknowledge Christina D’Angelo for her diligent work as membership chair and encourage all 
of you to suggest that your colleagues, who are not part of our organization, to please consider 
joining.  Before closing, I would also urge every one of our existing members to consider joining a 
committee; I promise that you will �nd your experience rewarding and productive!  If you have any 
questions about becoming involved, please visit our website at nassaucounselors.org/involved.

On behalf of Nassau Counselors’ Association, I want to thank all of our members for making NCA a 
part of their lives and wish everyone a joyous holiday season and a happy, healthy new year!  

Best wishes, 

Christine Murphy,                                                                                                                                                                                

NCA President 2014-2016                                                                                                                                  
murphy2@adelphi.edu

WELCOME
PRESIDENT’S



2014-2015

NASSAU COUNSELORS’ ASSOCIATION

CALENDAR
OF EVENTS

2014 September
21 - FALL COLLEGE EXPO, SUNY Old Westbury 

October
14 - Kick Off Meeting, Jericho Terrace

November
21 - LICAC, Dowling College

December
1 - Holiday Party, Westbury Manor

2015 March
20 - CAP (Counselors, Administrators, Parents Conference), Adelphi

27 - Career Day, Barry Tech
30 - New Counselors Workshop

April
21 - Spring College Expo, Hofstra University

May
TBD - End of Year Bash
TBD - Elementary/MS Luncheon

June
9 - Retired Counselor Luncheon 
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Same Day Application Processing 

Get your students on the path to success with a degree from  
 

• Accounting
• Advertising and Design Communications
• Business
• Criminal Justice

A Full College Experience:
• Small Class Sizes (14:1 ratio)
• Supportive Professors 
• Athletic Teams
• Clubs and Student Organizations

• Dental Hygiene*
• Graphic Design
• Healthcare
• Legal Studies

The Right Choice for a Bright Future –

Online Classes 

Available! 

516-918-3600 Bethpage Campus – Nassau County 
1055 Stewart Avenue | Bethpage, NY 11714

225 West Main Street | Patchogue, NY 11772

Commission of Higher Education Accreditation. BRIA-37291 784505 09/14
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• More than 40 undergraduate  
majors, from Business to  
Computer Science, Psychology  
to Visual Arts  

• A challenging Honors College

• NCATE accredited teacher  
education programs 

• Internship and study abroad opportunities in virtually  

• Graduate programs in Accounting,  Adolescence  
Education, Mental Health Counseling and Taxation

• 13 NCAA Division III intercollegiate athletic programs

• High-quality programs offered in the affordable  
SUNY tradition

Discover…
    …your future, and your success.

(516) 876-3200   •    www.oldwestbury. edu

Calvin O. Butts, III, President

HAVE YOUR STUDENTS  
CONNECT WITH US 

ON CAMPUS

Just 23 miles from New York City, 
Adelphi University provides a vibrant 

academic and student life, including 
extraordinary study abroad, internship and 

community service opportunities. 

Learn more at an upcoming admissions event.

To view a list of our upcoming admissions events,  
visit connect.adelphi.edu/freshmanevents.
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Attend an upcoming Open House at Mercy College:
January 17, 2015  |  10 am – 1 pm  |  All Campuses

Call 1.877.MERCY.GO to RSVP.

“ MERCY HELPED ME GO FROM A  
FULL-TIME STUDENT TO A FULL-TIME  
JOB WITH A FORTUNE 100 COMPANY.”

B.S., Business Administration & Finance ’14

Thanks to my professors and advisors 
at Mercy College, I developed effective 
career management skills. They provided 
me with the training, the tools, and more 
importantly the support and networking 
I used to open doors to opportunities in 
the real world. Last week I was offered a 
full-time job with a Fortune 100 Company. 
I got here because of Mercy College.

DOBBS FERRY  |  MANHATTAN  |  BRONX  |  YORKTOWN HEIGHTS  |  ONLINE

1.877.MERCY.GO
WWW.MERCY.EDU
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For the CAP Conference
 (Counselors, Administrators, Parents)

Friday, March 20, 2015
Adelphi University 

Enjoy a day of professional development and discussion

Save the Date

You’re invited to a breakfast courtesy of the 
Nassau Counselors’ Association!

Monday, March 30, 2015
8:30-10:30 AM

NYIT, Old Westbury Campus

Join us in a small group setting where a panel will also offer suggestions,
advice, and guidance as you continue your career.

 
Registration is free!

For more information or to register, please contact 
Joe Izzo or Jason Miller at 516-434-3150

Or email us at jizzo@pobschools.org and jamiller@pobschools.org

Hope to see you then!

Are you a new school
or college admissions counselor?

WE WELCOME YOU!!
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On Tuesday, October 14th, Nassau Coun-
selors’ Association kicked off the begin-
ning of what certainly will be another suc-
cessful year. Members of NCA gathered at 
The Jericho Terrace to network with 
colleagues, enjoy excellent food, and hear 
a great speaker. 

After catching up with friends, the program 
began with an introduction from the Presi-
dent of NCA, Christine Murphy.  Christine 
graciously welcomed everyone and spoke 
about our organization and the bene�ts of 
becoming involved.  Marguerite Lane, 
Dean of Admissions at Molloy College, also 
welcomed everyone and spoke a little bit 
about the new happenings at Molloy Col-
lege.   

This year the committee decided to invite a 
representative from the College Board to 
speak about the new changes to the SAT 
coming in 2016.  Emelyn Ebeyer, Senior 
Director, Training & Outreach for SAT & 
PSAT/NMSQT Assessment Programs, 
spoke about the 8 key changes to the new 
SAT.  No penalty for wrong answers 
seemed to be a favorite with the crowd.  
She also spoke about the focus areas for 
each section.  Everyone seemed to enjoy 
the evening and hopefully take home 
something from it. Because of the techni
-cal dif�culties, the Powerpoint was not 
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N C A  K I C K O F F

Kimberly Vereline, Molloy College
MEETING

continued on page [11]

working, but we have posted it on our 
Nassau Counselors Association’s Website 
at www.NassauCounselors.org and it is
on the main page, under “Past Events”    
    “Kickoff”.

Overall, the evening was a great success.  
The food, atmosphere, entertainment and 
fantastic guests, made for a relaxing and 
enjoyable kick-off event. Judging by the 
feedback from several people, the program 
received positive feedback. Thanks to 
everyone who participated in planning this 
event. Special thanks to all of those people 
who took time out of their hectic schedules 
to attend. It would not have been a suc-
cess without you. For those folks who 
couldn’t make the meeting, you were 
missed, and we hope that you will join us at 
our next NCA event.
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continued on page [12]
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A degree from LIU, 
a nationally ranked university,
is a degree worth having.
LIU is one of the largest comprehensive, private universities in 
the nation and a leader in experiential learning. With more than 
500 degree programs, access to 200,000 alumni worldwide, 
and its proximity to New York City, the possibilities for your 
future are endless.

Find out and apply at liu.edu
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Career Day

Career Day is open to middle school students and is free of charge. 

It will be held on Friday, February 27th
at Nassau BOCES Barry Tech in Westbury from 8:00-12:00. 

Lunch will be provided.

2015

For more information, to reserve a spot for your school, or to volunteer, please email:

Tara Bilicki
TBilicki@nasboces.org  

Karen Cole
kcole@levittownschools.com

What do you want to do
   when you grow up?
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APPLY NOW!
Nassau Counselors’ Association Honors Outstanding Individuals Making A Difference 

In The Lives Of Others Through Their Personal Qualities & Contributions.

WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO NOMINATE THESE
WONDERFUL PEOPLE DOING WONDERFUL THINGS

We are now accepting nominations for the following awards:

• ADMINISTRATOR OF THE YEAR – a non-guidance administrator who supports and embrac-
es the role of school counselors in the building.
COMMITTEE CHAIR:   Debbie Roth     droth@bellmore-merrick.k12.ny.us   

• COLLEGE COUNSELOR OF THE YEAR – someone in the college counseling setting (admis-
sions, �nancial aid, student services, etc.,) who has contributed to the counseling profession at 
large;  has led, mentored and supported professional development of counselors and has been 
involved in a broad array of professional activities. 
COMMITTEE CHAIR:   Meghan Schlosser     schlosserm@baldwinschools.org  

• EXEMPLARY GUIDANCE PRACTICE AWARD – recognizes a guidance practice currently in 
operation that is innovative, speci�c and easily adaptable to other schools.
COMMITTEE CHAIR:   Erin Beirne     beirnee@baldwinschools.org   

• JOSEPH BRUZZESE HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIPS – our organization wishes to honor 
high school seniors who show a commitment to helping others in their school or community.
COMMITTEE CHAIR:   Linda Weiss     lweiss@rvcschools.org

• MARIE QUINN GRADUATE STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS – any student in a graduate counsel-
ing program who has completed at least one year/12 credits and demonstrates academic excel-
lence and commitment to the counseling profession.
COMMITTEE CHAIR:   Susan Sklar     ssklar@bellmore-merrick.k12.ny.us

• SCHOOL COUNSELOR OF THE YEAR – a professional counselor who makes extraordinary 
contributions to students, school and the counseling community.
COMMITTEE CHAIR:  Eileen Connolly     econnol@bellmore-merrick.k12.ny.us

• MINI GRANT – a grant of monetary value, awarded to a high school that demonstrates need 
for implementation of a speci�c, well-planned program established for the bene�t of the students 
of the high school.  
COMMITTEE CHAIR:   Bob Germino     Robanthony14@hotmail.com

DOWNLOAD THE APPLICATION(S) @ www.nassaucounselors.org
DEADLINE for submission is MARCH 13, 2015
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NEW YORK INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

Take the first step in changing your world. Visit nyit.edu or call 1.800.345.NYIT.

NYIT STUDENTS ARE
GIVING HAVANA’S 

‘OLD CITY’ NEW LIFE.  
WE’RE OUT THERE. JOIN US.

FALL COUNSELOR WORKSHOP
THE NEW COLLEGE GUIDE:  

HOW TO GET IN, GET OUT AND GET A JOB

SAVE THE DATE:
This year’s professional development workshop focuses on the college search  
and exploration process. From the information provided, counselors can share with 
their students how to select the right institution, graduate on time, take on the 
least amount of debt, and be prepared for graduate school and employment.

FEATURED PRESENTERS  
Marguerite Dennis  
Higher Education Expert  
and Author

 
receive a signed copy of  

Ms. Dennis’s new book, The New College Guide:  
How to Get In, Get Out and Get a Job .

WHEN & WHERE
Thursday, December 4 

Islandia Marriott  
3635 Express Drive North  
Islandia, New York 11749

For more information, regarding the Fall Counselor Workshop, please contact 
Kathleen Magistro at 631.687.4536  or email her at kmagistro@sjcny.edu .

LONG ISLAND BROOKLYN 

sjcny.edu
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Sunshine greeted the over 3,000 students and parents 
who visited SUNY Old Westbury’s campus for NCA’s 34th 

Annual Fall College Expo on Sunday, September 21, 
2014. Representatives from more than 200 colleges were 
on hand to share information about their schools.  In addi-
tion, workshops were presented on Financial Aid, Prepar-
ing for College Admissions, Students with Special Needs, 
and NCAA guidelines for the College Athlete.

Our workshop presenters played a key part in our expo 
and I would like to thank Jackie Nealon from LIU, Judy 
Berhannan from Stony Brook University, Robert Houlihan 
from Molloy College, and Allen Tinkler and Linda DeMotta, 
consultants for Students with Learning Disabilities and 
Other Special Needs. Many of the workshops were stand-
ing room only and comments from the attendees were 
that they workshops were very worthwhile.

This year we continued the practice of students preregis-
tering for bar codes which college reps scanned to 
capture the student information, thus saving them the 
time of completing informational cards. This was also our 
second year where students could use their smartphones 
to register and produce the bar code. The response from 
the college representatives was overwhelmingly positive 
andthey said that this allowed them more face-to-face 
time with parents and students. While we did see an 
increase in the amount of students who had preregistered 
and came with their bar codes, there still were many who 
had to stop at our registration tables to complete this 
task. It is our hope that all high schools counselors will 
encourage students to preregister and stress its impor-
tance and bene�t to the students. This simple task of 
coming prepared eases the anxiety of attendees and 
allows them more time to visit with more college represen-
tatives. I must thank Frank Pizzardi and Tom Rogers who 
supervised the installation of all the computers with the 
BOCES staff and ensured the smooth process of register-
ing the students. Also, Ray Polk and his son helped keep 
the lines moving at the student registration tables and it 
certainly was a faster process than in prior years.

continued on page [19]

FALL 2014
COLLEGE EXPO
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continued on page [19]

Putting on an event of this size entails a great deal of time 
and effort and it would not have happened if not for the 
support of our committee members: Frank Pizzardi and 
Mary Marquez Bell – Co-Chairs, Kathy Corbett, Robert 
Germino, Donna Katzman, Tom Rogers, Gloria Schet-
ty-Plante and Sara Taiclet. The committee met several 
times throughout the summer, planning the various com-
ponents of this event and stepping in when some commit-
tee members were unavailable. Each year under the guid-
ance of Mary Marquez Bell, Vice President of Enrollment 
Services, SUNY Old Westbury donates the use of their 
facilities and staff for the expo. This is a large cost savings 
for our association and provides an optimal location for 
this event.It is also rewarding to each year work with a 
dedicated group of SUNY Old Westbury students on both 
Saturday and Sunday who helped in many capacities. 
Hard working and extremely capable, these young people 
are a wonderful re�ection of the caliber of the Old West-
bury student body.

The backbone of our success are the volunteers who 
manned tables, distributed materials, helped register 
college reps and distribute the scanners, made 
announcements,  introduced workshop speakers, distrib-
uted water to reps, helped at college search tables, 
manned computers, helped visitors navigate the aisles 
and �lled in wherever there was a need. A great deal of 
thanks must go to our volunteer coordinator Jackie 
Forman who did an amazing job. She strategically 
assigned volunteers to various posts and this allowed for 
a smooth response to any emergencies. It is always 
dif�cult to ask someone to give up precious family time on 
a Sunday afternoon; however Jackie was successful in 
reaching out to our membership and securing over 30 
volunteers. Additionally, we had a small group of our long 
time volunteers come in on Saturday to help with the 
setup of tables, stations, etc. so that we would be ready 
for Sunday.

The pro�ts generated by the Fall and Spring Expos fund 
our high school and counselor education scholarships, 
and the speakers’ fees at CAP and our other programs.  
As a long-time NCA member it is gratifying that our asso-
ciation can offer high school students and parents the 
opportunity to gather information and speak with college 
representatives in order to make informed college deci-
sions. Considering the fact that everyone involved is a 
volunteer, it is truly heartwarming to evidence such com-
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While not a complete list, these are the loyal volunteers 
who helped make our expo such a great success:
Courtney Bishop, Gerard Carroll, Joanna Cavallo, Wendy-
David-Gaines, JoyD'Anca, LorrieDirector, MarisaDiMarti-
no, KristenDomeischel, NicoleDurante, JustineGol-loub, 
MikeHearne, NicoleIndelicato, JoeIzzo, JenilleJohnson, 
PamelaJoyce, DonnaKatzman, KiranKaur, Marina-Kou-
laklis, MelissaKreinin, AbenieLazard-Edma, Susan-Mar-
tin, StephanieMueller, Donna EmmaOrleman, RayPolk & 
son, NicoleRaiola, TomRogers, ChristineStamberg, Mari-
annaTelese-Femia, DawnWorthen, EricaZdanio. Our 
heartfelt thanks and appreciation.

I look forward to helping plan the 35th Annual Fall Expo 
which will be held on September 20,2015 and encourage 
our members to be part of this wonderful event. Our 
thanks to all!

Cynthia Rossi
Fall Expo Co-Chair
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That time of year is approaching 
again and the Expo would not be 
the same without the remarkable 

effort of our NCA members!

Whether you are a student, school 
counselor or retired member, we 
welcome members of all levels. 
By planning ahead and working 
together, we will be able to best 

assist our students and their 
families to make informed college 
decisions. Needless to say, this 
event is a great opportunity to 
create new connections with 

other counselors and/or college 
representatives.

If you are interested in volunteer-
ing please contact Jackie 

Forman via jaclyn.forman@g-
mail.com

For additional information about 
the Expo, go to our website:

www.nassaucounselors.org

Happy Holidays!

*Call For Volunteers*

The Spring College Expo

April 21st, 2015
Hofstra University
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44th AnnualIt’s time to jump start your future.

SPRING COLLEGE EXPO
Sponsored by the Nassau Counselors’Association

Tuesday, April 21
5:30 - 8:30 PM

MACK SPORTS AND EXHIBITION COMPLEX
Hofstra University Hempstead, NY

Meet personally with representatives from over
300 colleges, universities, career schools and military

services at the spacious, conveniently located

In addition to speaking with school representatives,
you will have an opportunity to attend these valuable workshops:

• FINANCIAL AID • COLLEGE ADMISSIONS • STUDENTS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS
• STUDENT ATHLETES & THE NCAA • THE“SELECTIVECOLLEGE”PROCESS

PROFESSIONAL COUNSELORS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO PROVIDE COLLEGE SEARCH ASSISTANCE
*Remember to register for your individual barcode at gotocollegefairs.com to make your visit  to the fair more productive!

Visit www.nassaucounselors.org for additional information.
This event is offered as a FREE public service.

Detailed information about schools attending, speci�c workshop times & travel directions will appear
in EXPO booklets, available from your counselor in April, as well as on our website!
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Welcome to NCA
NewsCAster DECEMBER 201424

Each year, Nassau Counselors’ Association honors outstanding high school students 

making a difference in the lives of others through their personal qualities and contributions.

We are seeking one nomination per high school of a current senior planning to pursue 

higher education after graduation who has demonstrated evidence of concern for others 

through leadership or active participation in clubs or service activities that are devoted to 

helping people.

Applications must be submitted/postmarked by March 13, 2015.

Nomination forms and more detailed criteria can be found on page 28-29 

or visit: www.nassaucounselors.org

NASSAU COUNSELORS’ ASSOCIATION:
JOSEPH BRUZZESE HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIPS

            y name is Ronni Smithline and I would like to  introduce  myself  as  the  Counselor 
              Advocate for the NCA 14-15 school year.  I have been retired from the Port Washing-
ton Schools as Director of Guidance for the past eight years, but have remained very active 
in the school counseling community.  In addition to being an administrator for many years, 
I was a school counselor and teacher of English/Reading for many years.  So, if you are 
new or not so new to the business and need an ear or wish for any type of assistance, 
please feel free to contact me. No questions are silly and I will attempt to dialog with you 
as needed.  Even if you have no questions, please let me know if you are new to Long 
Island counseling and where you are presently working so that I may welcome you proper-
ly.  If you are a job seeker and would like me to review your resume, please feel free to 
forward it to me.  I can be reached at RSmith9560@aol.com.  Please look on the NCA 
website at www.nassaucounsleors.org for all upcoming events and timely information. I 
look forward to hearing from you and good luck with your new positions!

M



SPOTLIGHT
ON THE BOARD
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NCA: Dave Follick has been a member of the Board for 12 years and has served in 
multiple positions including chair of the Joseph Bruzzesse High School Scholarship 
Committee, Program Chairperson, President-Elect and for the past two years was 
president of NCA.

School: Dave has always worked on the college side
Admissions Counselor for the University of Massachusetts Amherst( 2 years)
Assistant Director of Admissions at Queens University of Charlotte(2 years), 
Held position as an Assistant Director, Associate Director and Director of Freshman 
Admissions at LIU Post ( 10 years)
Served as Director of Admissions at St. John’s University (2 years)
Currently the Dean of Admissions at Nassau Community College since July 2014

Education:
Dave holds a B.S. in Political Science from University of Massachusetts-Amherst 
and holds a Masters in Higher Education Administration from the University of Mas-
sachusetts-Amherst 

Dave Follick
PAC

NCA: Meghan Schlosser has been a member of the Board for 10 years and has 
served in multiple positions including Membership, Secretary and Co-Chair of 
Career Day.
 
School: This is Meghan’s 7th year as a school counselor at Baldwin Senior High 
School. She was previously a leave replacement counselor at H. Frank Carey High 
School for two years.
 
Education: Meghan holds a BA from Ithaca College and a MS in School Counsel-
ing from New York Institute of Technology. Meghan Schlosser

College Counselor
of the Year

continued on page [26]



NCA: Jackie Forman has been a member of the Board as the Volunteer Coordinator 
for the Fall and Spring College Expo for the last 2 years.  This year she will also be 
a committee member for the Exemplary Practices Award.  Prior to joining the 
Board, Jackie was an active member of NCA, volunteering on the CAP committee 
for 3 years.

School: Jackie is currently seeking a permanent School Counselor position.  Over 
the last 4 years Jackie has been a leave replacement School Counselor in 6 differ-
ent high schools, including Lynbrook High School, Long Beach High School, North-
port East-Northport High School, Locust Valley High School, Seaford High School 
and Syosset High School.

Education: Jackie holds a B.S. in Human Development and Minor in Dance from 
SUNY Binghamton and a M.S. in School Counseling from Long Island University.

Jackie Forman
Volunteer Coordinator

NCA: Linda has been a member of NCA for the past 13 years and this is her third 
year as the Chairperson responsible for coordinating the High School Scholarship 
Program, prior to that Linda served as a  HS Scholarship committee member.
 
School: Linda is a Guidance Counselor at South Side High School in Rockville 
Centre, prior to that she was a Managing Director in Human Resources for Deut-
sche Bank/Bankers Trust Company in NYC.
 
Education: Linda holds a BA Degree in Psychology from the University of New 
Hampshire, an M.S. Ed in School Counseling and an Advanced Certi�cate in 
School Building and School District Leadership from Long Island University-CW 
Post Campus

Linda Weiss
High School

Scholarships

NCA: Jennifer Spiteri has been a member of the Executive Board for three years as 
Co-chair for Middle School/Elementary School Counselor Representative.

School: Jennifer is in her second year as a School Counselor at East Rockaway 
Jr./Sr. High School.  Prior to this, she served as a Middle School Counselor at Jonas 
Salk Middle School in Levittown and South Middle School in Lynbrook.

Education: Jennifer holds a B.A. in Psychology from James Madison University 
and an M.S. in School Counseling from LIU Post.

Jennifer Spiteri
Career Day

Co-Chair
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NCA: Kimberly Vereline has been a member of the Board for 11 years and has 
served in multiple positions including Kickoff Chairperson, Membership Chairper-
son, and on the committee for College Counselor of the year.

School: Kimberly began as a secretary in the Admissions of�ce at Molloy College 
15 years ago. After a short time, she became an admissions counselor and then 
Assistant Director of Admissions.

Education: Kimberly holds a Bachelor of Arts in Sociology from Iona College.

Kimberly Vereline
Kickoff Chairperson

NCA: Michael Hearne has been a member of the Board for 5 years and has served 
as the Spring Expo Co-Chair during that time.
 
School: Michael has spent the last two and a half years in his position as a Regional 
Admission Representative for Rally Cap Consulting, recruiting for Full Sail Universi-
ty.  Prior to this, he served as the Senior Assistant Dean of Admission at Hofstra 
University for 5 years.
 
Education: Michael holds a B.B.A. in Marketing and an M.S. Ed. in School 
Coun-seling...both from Hofstra University!Michael Hearne

Spring Expo Co-Chair

NCA: Member of the NCA Board for 4 years, Past Innovative School Awards Chair

School: Nassau BOCES, Barry Tech Career and Technical Education School in 
Westbury

Education: Bachelors in Criminal Justice/Forensics,  Masters in Counseling and 
Administrative Certi�cation SBL/SDL

Tara Hamilton-Bilicki
Middle School Career Day

Co-Chair
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To: Nassau County High School Guidance Counselors

The Nassau Counselors’ Association will be awarding several scholarships to students graduating in June 2015 
from public or private high schools in Nassau County. 

The organization wishes to honor seniors who have demonstrated exceptional concern for people. Eligible 
students must show a commitment to helping others in their school or community. Financial status and academic 
achievement are not factors in the selection of candidates. The student must meet the following criteria: 

1.  Attend a high school in Nassau County
2.  Be a June 2015 graduate
3.  Plan to pursue further education after high school graduation.
4.  Show evidence of concern for others through leadership or participation in an activity that is devoted to
     helping people.

We are asking that each school do the following: 

1. Select ONE CANDIDATE from the senior class who meets the criteria outlined above. NOTE: The person nom-
inating the candidate must be a current member of the Nassau Counselors’ Association .

2. Have the candidate complete the attached application and return it to the counselor.

3. Attach one letter of recommendation from the counselor, activity sponsor, or another individual who can 
    endorse the student’s involvement in the activity.

4. Since academic achievement is not a factor, transcripts are NOT to be included.

5. Applications must be submitted/postmarked by March 13, 2015 (late applications will not be accepted) to:

NASSAU COUNSELORS’ ASSOCIATION
JOSEPH BRUZZESE HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIPS FOR THE YEAR 2015

Linda Weiss
Guidance Of�ce
South Side High School
140 Shepherd Street
Rockville Centre, New York 11570
Phone: 516-255-8960
Fax: 516-255-8823
Email: lweiss@rvcschools.org

Please Note. 
Incomplete or late applications will not be accepted. 
In May, a committee interview is required.  (Finalists will be contacted to schedule an interview.) 
After all interviews, scholarship recipients will be noti�ed of their awards in June.
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Last Name

Street Address 

Home Telephone

High School Attending

Nominating Counselor

Anticipated Major

Name of postsecondary school that you will be attending

Applicant Signature: Date:

Middle InitialFirst Name

State ZipCity

Email Address

Telephone

The Nassau Counselors’ Association, sponsor of this scholarship, is the professional organization of school, 
college, agency and private counselors whose purpose is to coordinate and stimulate creative and experimental 
activities in the counseling and human development services.  As such, we are a group of professionals who seek 
ways to assist students at all levels. 

Return all the materials to your counselor prior to March 13, 2015.  No incomplete or late applications will 
be accepted. The selection committee will interview all �nalists.

1.  An essay (not to exceed two double-spaced typed pages) on one signi�cant activity that demonstrates your 
     commitment to the welfare of others; describe this activity and its impact on your life and the lives of others.
2.  A resume which lists your high school and community involvements. 
3.  One letter of recommendation from your activity sponsor or counselor. 
4.  This application.

NASSAU COUNSELORS’ ASSOCIATION
JOSEPH BRUZZESE HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

TO THE STUDENT:  Please submit the following: 

March 13, 2015 to:

TO THE COUNSELOR:  Completed application and supporting materials must be submitted or postmarked by

Linda Weiss
Guidance Of�ce
South Side High School
140 Shepherd Street
Rockville Centre, New York 11570 
lweiss@rvcschools.org
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Len Romano
Ronkonkoma, New York 

Former Teacher & District-wide Chairperson
Past President of New York State Council 
for the Social Studies
Member National, State, and Long Island 
Councils for the Social Studies

Cell: 631-974-4064•

{K through 8
Global & U.S. History (Regents)
AP World & European History
SAT II World History
Research Papers 
Homework Assistance
Summer Assignments

www.TheHistoryTutor.com

My name is Christina D’Angelo and I am the Membership Chair for the Nassau Counselors’ Association. 
If you have not already done so, please renew your membership for the 2014-2015 school year.  If you 
know of any colleagues who are also interested in becoming members please share this information with 
them as well.  The current membership application and dues information can be found on our NCA web-
site at www.NassauCounselors.org.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at cdange-
lo@lynbrook.k12.ny.us.

I wish you a very happy and healthy new year!

Sincerely,
Christina D’Angelo

Christina D’Angelo
Membership Chair
Nassau Counselors’ Association

Greetings NCA members!


